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FDIC's New Advisory Committee on Community Banking Discusses  
Impact of Financial Crisis on Community Banks 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
At its first meeting since being established by the FDIC Board in May, the FDIC's Advisory 
Committee on Community Banking today discussed the impact of the financial crisis on 
community banks. Other issues addressed were regulatory reform proposals under 
consideration by Congress and their effect on community banks, the impact of FDIC supervisory 
proposals on these banks, and community banks' perspectives on funding the FDIC's Deposit 
Insurance Fund. 
 
"I was extremely pleased with the robust discussion among our committee members on issues 
that are so critical to both the FDIC and our nation's community banks," said FDIC Chairman 
Sheila C. Bair. "The committee members voiced a number of interesting ideas that they will 
pursue." 
 
The Advisory Committee was formed to provide the FDIC with advice and recommendations on 
a broad range of policy issues with particular impact on small community banks throughout the 
nation, and the local communities they serve. The committee is comprised of 14 community 
bankers from across the country, and one representative from academia. 
 
"We are fortunate to have so many highly respected professionals who are willing to volunteer 
their time and talents to help the FDIC analyze the issues most important to community banks," 
said Paul Nash, Deputy to the Chairman for External Affairs, and the Designated Federal 
Official for the Advisory Committee on Community Banking. 
 
The members' opinions on the FDIC's proposed rulemaking to prepay three years of deposit 
insurance assessments will be included in the public comment file. 
 
For more information on the Advisory Committee on Community Banking please visit 
http://www.fdic.gov/communitybanking/index.html. 
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